
Administration of 
Campaign Finance, 
Conflict of Interest 
& Lobbying Laws 

November 9, 2022 

James "Skip" Herd 
PO Box 637 
Coldwater, KS 67029 

Dear Mr. Herd: 

STATE OF KANSAS 

GOVERNMENTAL ETHICS COMMISSION 

https:// ethics. kansas. gov 

901 S. Kansas Avenue 
Topeka, Kansas 66612 
(785) 296-4219 (phone) 
(785) 296·2548 (fax) 

Upon our communications, the Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission has come to 
understand that the Comanche County Democratic Central Committee is no longer an active 
party. 

This letter is to notify you that your central committee has been administratively terminated 
by our office to prevent further strife regarding activity. Pursuant to KS.A. 25-4151, you may no 
longer accept or permit to be accepted any contributions or make or permit to be made any 
expenditures. To intentionally do so is a class A misdemeanor under the Campaign Finance Act. 

Should persons from Comanche County decide to reorganize the Democratic Central Committee, 
they will file the appropriate forms. They can contact our office should they need assistance. 

You will not be required to further Receipts and Expenditures reports unless activity resumes. 

Please contact our office at KGEC _ Ethics@ks.gov or 785-296-4219 if you have any questions. 

koglund 
Executive Director 


